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Wisconsinites see through Pence’s thinly veiled visit for what it is: a desperate attempt
to obscure the reality of an economy that isn’t working.

WISCONSIN -- Ahead of Mike Pence's visit to Wisconsin, Democratic Party of Wisconsin
spokesperson Philip Shulman released the following statement:

“The Trump-Pence administration has been a failure on every count for Wisconsin families.
Even before Trump’s failed coronavirus response, Wisconsin was facing a manufacturing
recession exacerbated by chaotic trade policies with China that did nothing but destroy valuable
markets and create uncertainty for Wisconsin businesses. We know it didn’t have to be this bad,
but now we face even bleaker economic prospects after Trump and Pence botched their
response to the pandemic and left states to fend for ourselves. Wisconsinites see through
Pence’s thinly veiled visit for what it is: a desperate attempt to obscure the reality of an economy
that isn’t working for working people. Joe Biden has a plan to build back our economy stronger
than ever, and we look forward to sending him and his steady leadership to Washington.”




